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主旨: from Korea Junior Golf Association

Dear Sir. 

Long time no see. This is Mark from KJGA. How are you? Is everything going well? 

Unfortunately we decided not to be host of 2020 AJGTC cause of COVID-19.

I hope Vaccine and Pills are developed soon and meet again asap. 

Hope to see 2021 AJGTC, everybody. 

Sincerely, 

Mark. 

Mark Lee, Seunghyun 
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